
NORTHERN COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its regular meeting on October 12, 2017, at 

Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District (“Northern Water”) headquarters, 220 Water 
Avenue, Berthoud, Colorado, at 11:00 a.m., the Board of Directors of Northern Water will 
commence a Hearing regarding a potential violation of Northern Water’s Storage and Parking 
Agreement Rule associated with an allotment contract currently held in the name of New 
Day/Sunrise Limited Liability Company in the amount of one hundred seventy-five (175) 
acre-foot units of Colorado–Big Thompson Project water attached to a parcel of land described 
as the NW ¼; Except Union Pacific Railroad Company Reservations; Except all other existing 
rights-of-way and easements; located in Section 31, Township 4 North, Range 68 West of Weld 
County.  

The Hearing concerns a potential storage and parking agreement between New 
Day/Sunrise Limited Liability Company and Uhrich Family Limited Partnership that is 
potentially in violation of the Water Conservancy Act, C.R.S. §§ 37-45-101 et seq., the Storage 
and Parking Agreement Rule, and other rules, regulations, and policies of Northern Water. 

 
Dated this 28th day of September, 2017. 

 
_____________________________________________ 
Eric W. Wilkinson, Secretary to the Board of District 
Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District 
 
PUBLICATION DATES:  SEPTEMBER 28, 2017; OCTOBER 4, 2017; OCTOBER 11, 2017 
 


